
6 January 2022
 
Dear Honorable Court Judge:
 
I provide primary care to X [DOB: 00/00/0000] at the Lifespan Center for Primary Care.
 
Recently, I have noticed that X has been visibly short of breath at our appointments, and during the last two months has presented to the Emergency Room twice with chest pain that has been attributed by his ER providers to exacerbations of Chronic Obstructive Pulmonary Disease (COPD). My belief is that these symptoms, and the resulting impact they are having on the patient’s mental and physical health, are related to the court costs, fees, and assessments this patient has been mandated to pay. Specifically, X reports being unable to afford their fluticasone-salmeterol inhaler – a maintenance medication crucial for keeping at bay the symptoms of COPD.
 
Despite multiple social and other challenges, X has recently done a remarkable job of adhering to a complex and extensive schedule of medical and physical therapy appointments, as well as providing emotional support for their sibling Y whose child, Z, recently committed suicide. Although they have suffered from tobacco use disorder in the past, X has also made a successful effort to reduce their cigarette intake in view of these recent COPD exacerbations.
However, X has become overwhelmed by the fees they have been asked to pay and may be impeded from prioritizing their own health and purchasing their necessary prescription medications in the setting of this debt. It is my understanding that since being released from prison, X has been able to obtain SSI due to chronic hip osteoarthritis and COPD; however, they do not receive financial support from any other sources. Therefore, it is my medical opinion that if these costs were reduced or waived, X’s health would be substantially better. Thus, waiving the costs would likely lead to improved health. 
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me.

  
Sincerely,
 
John Doe
[Clinic Name] 
[Clinic Address]
[Clinic Phone Number] 


